
March 20, 2024

Jennifer Kaskey, Vice President
Board of Directors
Alta Aurelia Community School District
jkaskey@alta-aurelia.k12.ia.us 

Dear Ms. Kaskey:

The attached letter was sent to school board president Mr. Hinkeldey, but he chose not to act on it.  I 
now formally ask you, as an AACS school board member, to review this, and if you agree please call 
the BV County Sheriff requesting an investigation of this matter. Please respond to us with your 
decision via email below by March 25th.  

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Drew & Sara Lietz

Alta-Aurelia Citizens For Progress
Drew Lietz
Alta-AureliaCitizensForProgress@proton.me
Ph 712-200-4288
Alta, Iowa 


